
 

 
 

 

    OUR MISSION: TO TRY OUR BEST, TO TELL THE TRUTH, TO LOOK AFTER EACH OTHER AND THE COMMUNITY 

 

“Pupils’ personal development, behaviour and welfare is OUTSTANDING” (Ofsted, 2019) 

 

 
 

07.07.2020 

 

‘Team Rowling’ name change 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Following the recent and widely publicised comments made by J.K. Rowling regarding Gay 

and Transgender communities, a decision has been taken to rename ‘Team Rowling’ at 

school. The comments made by the author do not represent the inclusive and progressive 

ethos and values we hold dear at Stanley Crook Primary School and as a result, continuing 

with the author’s surname in representing one of our Teams, was viewed as inappropriate.  

 

From September, the Team will be renamed ‘Team Cowell’ after Cressida Cowell – author of 

the ‘How to Train your Dragon’ children’s books.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr D Christie 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
            Stanley Crook Primary School is committed to improving outcomes for all pupils 

 

Breakfast Club Summer Term 1 2020 
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